
 

 

 

Fish Creek Little League Manager Selection Policy – February 2022 

 

Purpose: 

 
The purpose of the Manager selection policy is to provide a fair and transparent selection of coaches. 
Selection will come from a set of candidates that best exemplify the goals, values, and strategic 
objectives of the Fish Creek Little League. 

 
The FCLL Manager selection process is based upon the training, knowledge, and experience of each 
potential candidate. Knowledge of the game is essential, but it is not the only badge of a Little League 
coach or manager. 
Manager selection is for one season only. All candidates must reapply each season for selection. 

Managers and Coaches must be leaders and able to inspire respect. They should recognize that they 
hold a position of trust and responsibility in a program that deals with a sensitive and formative period 
of a child’s development. It is required that the manager and coach have understanding, patience and 
the capacity to work with children. 

More than anything else, Managers must realize that they are helping to shape the physical, mental, and 
emotional development of young people. 

It is the Manager more than any other individual who controls the situation in which the players may be 
benefited. Improving the level of leadership in this vital area must be a continuing effort. 

 
Manager Selection Committee: 

 
The selection committee is responsible for making all final Manager selections in our Major National 
division and All-Stars Program. This is done in conjunction with the appropriate board of directors who 
participate as part of the manager selection committee. 

 
The FCLL Manager Committee consists of at least three of the following members: 
1. President 
2. Executive Director (s) 
3. VP Development 
4. Division Director 
5. Player Agent 
Therefore, the makeup of the committee when making decisions for any one division is a minimum of 
three (3) members. Majority vote rules. 



 

 

Any questions or concerns regarding our Manager Selection Process please contact the President of Fish 
Creek Little League. 

 


